
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/27/2017 8:29:40 AM
Subject: Re: May 13th

I can't recall what this is.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 2:00 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: May 13th 
 
Hey,
 
Do you have a contact person for the May 13th event you mentioned to me on the way out to the funeral?
 
Lily
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